	PUBLIC INPUT MEETING

	
WHY?
To receive public input and comments on proposed pedestrian bridge near Fargo City Hall over 2nd Street North and the adjacent floodwall.

WHEN AND WHERE?

Two, in-person open house meetings will be held:

Tuesday 10/18/2022 from 11:30AM to 1:30PM
Fargo City Hall Commission Chambers
4th St N, Fargo, ND

Tuesday 10/18/2022 from 4:30PM to 6:30PM
Fargo City Hall Lobby
4th St N, Fargo, ND

Meeting materials will also be available for viewing on FargoStreets.com

FACILITATED BY:

The City of Fargo and KLJ Engineering.

This notice is designed to allow for public input which is required for compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act of 1970 and National Historic Preservation Act of 1966.

Representatives from the City of Fargo and KLJ Engineering will be on hand to answer your questions and discuss your concerns.


[bookmark: _Hlk39588686]WRITTEN STATEMENTS or comments about this project must be postmarked or emailed by November 4, 2022, to:

Scott Middaugh, KLJ Project Manager
300 23rd Ave E, Suite 100
West Fargo, ND, 58078-7820

Or

Email: 2ndStPedBridge@kljeng.com
Note “Public Input Meeting” in subject heading.

Comments may also be submitted via the project website above.


The City of Fargo will consider every request for reasonable accommodation to provide: 

· an accessible accommodation for people with disabilities, 
· language interpretation for people with limited English proficiency (LEP), and 
· translations of written material necessary to access City of Fargo programs and information.

Appropriate provisions will be considered when the City is notified at least 10 days prior to the date the written material translation is needed.

To request accommodations, contact Jeremy Gorden, City of Fargo Engineering Department, at (701) 241-1545 or JGorden@FargoND.gov. TTY users may use Relay North Dakota at 711 or 1-800-366-6888.



